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July 31, 2023
To the Parents of
Student Name

Street Address

Town, Illinois  Zip Code
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Your child has been nominated to attend the ELITE Conference– Teach Agricultural Education.  This event, especially designed for students like yours, will be held on Friday, September 22nd, from 9:30 AM to 2:30 PM, at Heartland Community College in Normal, IL.  
Your child has been invited by the agriculture department and administration, as they possess the motivation, talent, skills, dedication, and mindset needed to develop into a successful Agricultural Education Professional.  Currently, and in the future, there is a great demand for Agricultural Education teachers!  Teachers in agriculture are also seeing increases in their contract lengths and pay because of the 3 Circle Grant, which pays teachers for the extra hours that they put in outside of the school day.  
Your child will not want to miss this activity-based, action-packed conference that will demonstrate and provide them with a first look at how they can make a life-long impact on others by choosing to be an Agricultural Educator.  Participants in this program will be able to connect with the four in-state universities-ISU, SIUC, WIU, UIUC-  that have Agricultural Education programs, as well as community college programs that offer Agriculture Transfer programs. Your child will also network with students who share similar career goals!
You, as parents/guardians, are also invited to attend the ELITE Conference.  You are welcome to listen in to the sessions and visit with professionals in agriculture education there that can also answer your questions.  You are welcome to stay for lunch, and sit in on the Teacher Panel in the afternoon as well!
We strongly advise you, as parents/guardians, to encourage your child to attend.  If you have further questions please email or call (Teacher Name) at (teacher email) or at (teacher phone concact).  
Sincerely,



(Ag Teacher Name) or list “Illinois Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education Program Advisors”





